
Cedar Avenue reconstruction

Project overview

Hennepin County, in partnership with the City of Minneapolis, 
plans to reconstruct Cedar Avenue (County Road 152) between 
Lake Street (County Road 3) and 24th Street East.  
The reconstruction work is scheduled to begin in Spring 2026 
and be completed in Fall 2027.

Project engagement

Since 2023, the Cedar Avenue project team has engaged 
with the community:

• We asked how people use Cedar Avenue today and what
they want a reconstructed Cedar Avenue to look like.

• We held listening sessions, focus groups and workshops,
and attended community events to build relationships
and create an inclusive experience to gain multicultural
perspectives.

• To better reach the community, we partnered with
community-based organizations in the Phillips
neighborhood with the interest, capacity, and expertise
in conducting engagement.

Community partners
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Key design features

The final design for Cedar Avenue is based on the six project goals and feedback from the 
community throughout the design process.

Improve traffic flow and overall safety  
using a two-lane road with left turn lanes.

Slow traffic and improve pedestrian  
safety by adding wider boulevards and 
medians in select locations.

Add space for bicyclists with a  
two-way separated bike path between 
24th Street and 28th Street (converts to 
a shared use path between Cedar Field 
Park and 26th Street.)

Enable more space for people walking 
and biking by removing parking north 
of 28th Street.

Prioritize greening and enable efficient 
rainwater management.

24th Street to 28th Street

28th Street to Lake St

Contact

Hennepin County

Josh Potter 
Project Manager 
josh.potter@hennepin.us 
Phone: (612) 596-0820

Project website

hennepin.us/cedar-avenue

City of Minneapolis

Spencer Evert 
Project Manager 
spencer.evert@minneapolismn.gov 
Phone: (612) 468-634


